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Friday, July 24, 2015                                For Immediate Release 
Attn: Assignment Editor 

 

ADVISORY: 
Devastating Hospital Cuts at Brockville General Hospital -- 
Coalition Launches a Petition to Protect Hospital Services 

 
(Brockville) – Brockville General Hospital is facing major direct cuts to departments all across the hospital including the 
intensive care unit, operating room, complex care, palliative care, emergency, stress test clinic, day surgery, diagnostic 
imaging, medical/surgical, and switchboard, amounting to a loss of 16,000 hours of nursing and direct patient care on 
top of vital patient support services that are being cut or privatized. 
 
These cuts impact safety and patient care, putting patients at risk of receiving decreasing standards of care in their 
community. 
 
At a press conference on Tuesday, community leaders and representatives are joining together to discuss the extent of 
these cuts and their impact on health care privatization, quality of care, and the future of patient care in Brockville. 
Along with this, a petition to protect local hospital services will be launched as a response to these devastating cuts. 
 
What:  Press conference to respond to the recent cuts at Brockville General Hospital and launch a petition to 

save hospital services. 
 
When:   Tuesday, July 28 at 12 p.m. 
 
Where:  In front of Brockville City Hall, 1 King Street West 
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For more information: Trisha Bernabe, Campaign Assistant, Ontario Health Coalition, 416-441-2502 (office); Jim 
Reisberry, 613-345-3785, Mary Jane Froats, froatsmj@bell.net . 
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